
TOWN OF STEPHENVILLE 
 

DOUGLAS STREET RESIDENTIAL SUBDIVISION 
COMPREHENSIVE DEVELOPMENT PLAN 

 

STEPHENVILLE Town Council has received an application to develop a 34-lot residential 
subdivision in the vicinity of Queen Street Extension and Whalen Crescent.  The proposed 
development will cover 5.6 hectares and have a street length of 560 metres.  
 
The Comprehensive Development Plan for the subdivision may be viewed on the Town’s 
website (www.townofstephenville.com/important-notices) or at the Town Office. Written 
objections or other comments may be submitted by 4:00 PM, Friday, March 21, 2025.  
 

For more information or to submit your comments, please contact: 
 

TOWN OF STEPHENVILLE  
Attn.: Matthew Simms, Manager of Planning and Development 

P. O. Box 420, Stephenville, NL A2N 2Z5 
Phone (709) 649-3695 Fax (709) 643-2770 

 matthew.simms@stephenville.ca 
 

Site of Proposed Amendment 
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